
Winter Sewer Average 
 
Winter Sewer Averaging 
 
Residential 
 
Sewer charges for residential customers are based on a winter sewer average. The 
average water consumption used during the winter months of January, February, and 
March each year determines your monthly sewer charge for the next twelve months. The 
new winter average goes into effect on the April billing each year.  
 
Should you have a water leak during this period, you may request a Sewer 
Adjustment  from the Customer Service Department.  
 
 
Commercial 
 
Sewer charges for commercial customers are based on the monthly water consumption. 
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